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If you need more petitions, have any queries, or would 
like to drop off completed petitions then please contact 
Nepean Conservation Group: PO Box 157, Sorrento, 

VIC 3943

This petition will need to be submitted to Parliament by a 
sitting MP and Martin Dixon, the Member for Nepean, 
has agreed to present these petitions to Parliament on 

behalf of our community.
martin.dixon@parliament.vic.gov.au

PETITION - To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria. The Petition of the 
Residents of the Mornington Peninsula, draws to the attention of the House the 
need to protect, in accordance with the State Government Biodiversity 2037 
Plan, a valuable bushland reserve with very high conservation significance 
located at 50 Flinders St Rye. This petition therefore requests: 

1. the State Government retain the land for public use and;

2. protect this bushland reserve from future housing sub-division being a
significant remnant of native vegetation in an otherwise highly urbanised
residential area


